

TOLIBAS FAMILY

Missionaries to the Philippines April- June 2025

Dear Praying Friends,

Greetings in the name of our Lord and Savior, Jesus Christ! We hope that everyone is doing well. Just a very quick update of our ministry here in the Philippines. We thank God for His faithfulness and for the opportunity to serve Him in this season.

We are grateful to share that our children's feeding ministry continues to grow gradually. It is a blessing to see the children's lives being touched physically and spiritually as we provide nourishment and share the love of Christ. Please pray that this ministry will continue to expand and that many children will come to know Jesus as their Savior.

As the new school year begins, we are excited about our upcoming campus ministry efforts. Our goal is to distribute 2,000 Bibles to students across local schools, sharing the Gospel and planting seeds of faith. Pray for open hearts, for the Gospel presentation, and boldness as we reach out to the students. and Pray for the remaining needs for the bible procurement. We are raising Tagalog language Bible \$6.00 each if you can help with any amount is a big blessing for our campus ministry here.

We are thankful for the new mission work in the community that we have started please continue to pray that the folks there will continue to grow and flourish, we believe that God is at work.

Let us continue to serve the Lord with dedication and love. We thank you for your faithful support, prayers, and partnership in this mission. Together, we are making a difference for eternity.

May God bless you abundantly.

In Christ's service.

Bro. Darwin Tolibas









SUPPORTING ADDRESS: IBMA P.O BOX 912 MARIETTA, OHIO 45750

Email address: darwintolibas@gmail.com